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Dear Parent/Carer,

After Easter, we will begin our Science topic of ‘Plants and Rocks’. To tie in with this, we have booked a
trip to the Eden Project on Wednesday 22nd May. As part of the day, we will be attending a ‘Puzzling
Plants’ workshop where children will get to learn about different varieties of plants and their
characteristics.

For this trip to go ahead, we politely request that a parental contribution of £11 is made for each
child attending. Payment should be made online at www.eduspot.co.uk .

Plan for the day

Children should be dropped off and collected from school at normal time. They will need to arrive at
school in their school uniform with a packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack.

If you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at the end of
a school day or via my email at swatts@harrowbarrow.cornwall.sch.uk .

Yours sincerely,

Mr Sam Watts,
Class 3 Teacher.
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